
 

 

  

 

A message from us!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As I write this little message, we only have just over a week before we break for 

Christmas! I would like to take the opportunity to thanking all of our clients and 

partners for supporting us over the course of this year - it is very much 

appreciated. I hope that in turn the enhancements we have completed make it 

easier for you to run your swim school.  

 

In the 21 years I have been involved in supporting swim schools there has 

always been change - the last 2 years have been no exception.  I don’t expect 

2022 to be any different - we have our development plans in place, many of 

them driven by our users, and we look forward to releasing several 

enhancements during 2022 to benefit you!  

 

For now, all I want to do is once again thank you for your support and wish you, 

your families and teams a very Merry Christmas and all the best for 2022! 

  

  



 

  

 

Our Christmas Competitions  

We are pleased to announce that Molly 

Dixon, Susan Murrell and Tanith Hicks 

were winners of our eco friendly 

Christmas competition, and all now have 

their prizes!  Passenger Clothing plant a 

tree for every order they receive, so as 

well as Molly being super snug in her new 

Sherpa lined changing robe, a new tree is 

growing!    

 

Lynne Hunter was the winner of our 

second competition, to win an STA Safety 

Award for Teachers Course for up to 4 

people, courtesy of SJ Training Solutions. 

 

Keep an eye on our social media for 

news, competitions and general pieces of 

interest. 

  

   

 

  

 

Christmas Closures 

Please note that the Team will be having a 

well earned break over Christmas, and the 

office hours are as follows: 

 

SALES: Closed from 2.30pm on Friday 

17th December until 9.30am on Tuesday 

4th January. During this time, please 

direct any sales queries to 

evenn@morsolutions.co.uk – emails will 

be checked intermittently. 

 

SUPPORT / TRAINING: Closed from 

4.30pm on Thursday 23rd December until 

9.30am on Tuesday 4th January. During 

this time, if you require urgent support, 

please email support@morsolutions.co.uk 
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